
MANITOBA GYMKHANA RODEO ASSOCIATION – Newsletter for March  
 
 Howdy folks,  
 
Just another short and sweet update on where things are at with MGRA this season!  
 
Spring Clinics 
 

*** The Public Health Act from the Province of Manitoba, as of Monday March 30th, has stated that public 
gatherings are to be limited to no more than 10 people at any indoor or outdoor place or premises. 

Therefore, as of March 30th, ALL clinics are cancelled. *** 
 

However, if this Health Act gets lifted later this spring, then it may be possible for another clinic to be 
organized. Eveline Juce would just like to thank everyone who did sign up for the clinics and appreciates their 
efforts in helping to fundraise for MGRA.  
 
 
Membership Forms  
Thank you to those members who have already paid their memberships this season.  
Due to COVID-19, the membership due date has changed. Membership forms and fees must be received by 
June 15th. Please include an additional fee of $25 if handed in after this date.  
 
50/50 Raffle  
Raffle will be delayed until the 2020 MGRA show season has been confirmed. 
 
Sponsorships 
Please do your part in helping to secure sponsorship from businesses. However, please tread lightly when 
approaching businesses for sponsorship due to financial strain from COVID-19 closures.  
 
Facebook Page  
Shauna Gerelus has graciously set up a member’s only Facebook page. You will be added to this Facebook 
page once you have paid your membership fees. This page is not open to the Facebook public and therefore, 
only valid MGRA members can see the information being shared.  
 
Sanctioned shows and members 
Please see the list of confirmed sanctioned shows and confirmed MGRA members as of April 1st attached. The 
list of sanctioned shows can also be found on the MGRA website: https://mgra.weebly.com/ 
 
 
I sincerely hope everyone is staying healthy and is doing their part in helping to flatten the curve. If anyone has 
any concerns, then please do not hesitate to reach out, but wash your hands first J  
 
Stay well,  
Karen Juce  


